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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Harris Ingram 
 
Chestnuts Class: Modge Knight 
 
Sycamores Class: Whole class 
 
Willows Class: Henry Roberts-Gant 
 
Oaks Class: Emily Ridgway 
 
Reading star of the week: Lily Bedwell 
Writing star of the week: Archie Street 
Maths star of the week: Warren Stiffle and 
Ronnie Harris 
PE star of the week: Jamie Hawtin 
Smartest dressed: Harvey Viner 
Lunchtime award: Bella Knight 
Growth mindset: Olivia Walker 
 
Role-model of the week:  Ella-Rose Shorley 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

We are looking forward to seeing 

parents of Y1-Y6 at parents’ 

evening next week.  Please arrive 

ten minutes before your 

appointment slot, so that you 

have time to look through your 

child’s work (in the cloakroom 

areas).  We will also be asking 

you to complete our annual parent 

questionnaire when you attend for 

your appointment.  We realise 

that it isn’t yet the end of the 

school year but we are hoping to 

get a better rate of returns by 

issuing them at this point, rather 

than in July.  Your feedback is 

really important to us and five 

minutes to fill this in will be really 

helpful – thank you.  

(Questionnaires for FS parents 

will go home via your child’s 

bookbag next week).   

Finally, Pauline Adams is 

stepping down from the governing 

body after being a member for the 

last 8  years.  I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank her for 

her hard work and continued 

support of the school – she 

deserves a rest! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/fombs/eco-area


Key Stage One tests 

 

Well done to all our Y2 children who took 
their SATs tests this week.  We were 
really impressed with their sensible 

concentration and hard work throughout 
the week, reflected in the ‘Whole class’ 

award in celebration assembly. 

Athletics festival 

 

Unfortunately, due to heavy and persistent 

rain, this partnership event had to be 

postponed this week.  It will take place 

instead on Wednesday 21st June. 



Sainsburys vouchers 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been 
handing these in over the last few 

weeks.  The stores have now finished 
issuing them so please bring any 

outstanding ones so that we can do a 
big count up and buy some lovely new 

resources for our school.   

Lego trading cards and Fidget spinners 

 

Please could the children refrain from 

bringing these into school as of next week. 

They are causing a few problems between 

 some of the children.  Thank you for your  

co-operation. 

https://www.thriveapproach.com/

